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Continued hearings for the 2014 Montclair Township  budget 
were all but relegated to the background at the April 29 
Montclair Township Council meeting by Water Director Gary 
Obszarny’s presentation on the findings and 
recommendations regarding the potential development of the 
well in Nishuane Park. 
 
*   *  *  * 
 
The council passed on second reading, 6-1, ordinances 
prohibiting smoking in public spaces and setting food vendor 
standards for the area around the high school.  Councilor-at-
Large Rich McMahon, as in the past, voted no on both of 
them, thinking the smoking ban was unenforceable and that 
more slots for food vendors should be allowed. 
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